Message

From: Bruce Sounes [/O=STUDIO E/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BRUCE]

Sent: 03/12/2013 12:14:53

To: Paul.Hanson@rbkc.gov.uk

Subject: Grenfell - updated Fire Access plan

Attachments: 1279 SEA (08) 100 - Fire Access.pdf

Dear Paul,
Please see attached the upgraded ground floor plan as discussed.

Regards

Bruce Sounes

For and on behalf of

STUDIOELLP

Palace Wharf, Rainville Road, London W6 S9HN
Tty " | v\ .studioe.co.uk
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